
Overview and Scrutiny, 5th September 2022 
 
Addendum to item 10: Air Quality Management Plan and general update 
 
Consultation on the AQAP will begin week commencing 5 September. The Cabinet Member 
for Customer and Regulatory Services wants to publish a public information leaflet to 
coincide with the launch of the Air Quality Action Plan consultation. 
 
The purpose of the public information leaflet is to inform the public of the work being 
undertaken with, and in addition to, the Air Quality Action Plan. The Air Quality Action Plan 
consultation has been delayed because there have been delays in producing the public 
information leaflet. 
 
Gareth Jones, Senior Environmental Health Officer 
 


